
From: James Scott <scotts2japan@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, October 4, 2025 10:27 AM 
Subject: Update on our needs 

  
Dear Pastor and Church Family, 
 
First off, I just want to say a heartfelt thank you for all your prayers and support. It 
means the world to us. 
 
A handful of pastors have mentioned or asked recently about the average cost of a 
snowblower in Japan, since some of you are considering helping us out in that way. On 
average, we’re looking at anywhere from about $5,000 to $7,000 USD for a reliable 
machine that can handle the winters here. 
 
If you’re prayerfully considering helping in that way, just let me know. And if you do send 
any funds through BIMI, you can just mark them as designated for “snowblower”, so we 
know exactly what they’re meant for. 
 
Thanks again for everything. We’re so grateful for your partnership! 
 
Striving together, 
James Scott 
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